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OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF HEALTH

WELLINGTON, NEW ZEALAND

28 JaN g5,

Mrs J Kendall
77 The Drive
Epsom
AUCKLAND

Dear Mrs Kendall

Thank you for your letter of 5 January 1982 setting out your
views on home birth and the recommendations of the Maternity
Services Committee.

I understand that the Maternity Services Committee of the
Board of Health is preparing a report on home services in
obstetrics. As this report has not yet been completed and
has not been submitted to me I am unable to comment on what
it may contain.

Yours sincerely

Malcolm
Minister of Health



